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Campus Update



10th January 2025
Dear Parent/Carer,
Happy new year! I hope that you and your families enjoyed spending time together and a change of pace over the last couple of weeks, and that the year ahead is a good one for you.

We had a busy, but lovely, end to term and my thanks go to our children, young people and staff for ensuring the Christmas spirit was felt within the campus and spread further afield in our community.
Our primary choir, along with Mr Jeffrey and Mr Strother, were welcomed to Millfield Care Home and the local Day Centre and having P1-S6 together for our Christmas celebration in the church is always very special.

Secondary pupils sorted and delivered donations to the local Foodbank, ensuring that they could swiftly be passed on to community members in need. 
Our S6 Head Team organised and hosted a fabulous Masquerade Ball for our own S4-6 pupils and S6 Head Teams from other Borders schools. The link to photographs from the evening will be shared with seniors next week.
We are now looking forward to the opportunities and experiences that 2025 will bring and welcoming the new families who have joined our school community this week. 

Finally, we send our very best wishes to our seniors, who are sitting prelims over the next fortnight, and remind parents/carers that support is here if you need it! 
Wishing you a lovely weekend.
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Susan Oliver
Headteacher
SBC School Holiday Survey

A consultation has been launched inviting those with in interest in school holidays to have their say on the proposed school holiday dates and in service days for 2026/27 to 2028/29.

You can find further information and take part here: https://ow.ly/IuJI50UBIkG
Parent Partnership

All parents/carers are welcome to join the first 2025 meeting of this friendly, positive group on Tuesday 14th January at 6.30pm.

Wellbeing

We are aware that circumstances can change very quickly for families during each school year, often due to factors outwith their control.
If you or your children require any additional support at any point, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Support with uniform, school meals and transport can be accessed through the SBC website: Clothing, meals and transport – Scottish Borders Council  If you would like assistance in completing an application, please contact the campus reception. We can also make referrals to the local foodbank. Any enquiries will be treated in confidence.

Learning Without Limits 

Uniform

As we start the new term, we would like to remind you of school uniform expectations for Jedburgh Grammar Campus.

Uniform helps us to:

· Foster a sense of belonging and pride in JGC 

· Develop a purposeful and focused ethos in the school 

· Promote equality among pupils

· Prepare our pupils for the world of work

· Foster the positive image of our school and pupils in the community 

· Make it easy for parents, pupils and staff to know what we expect pupils to wear to school 
JGC Uniform is as follows:
 PRIMARY
· Plain or embroidered (with school badge) royal blue sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan

· Grey or black trousers/skirt/shorts/pinafore (not sportswear)
· White shirt/polo shirt

· Dark footwear, preferably school shoes

· Tie optional

· PE kit: t-shirt (house colour/white), shorts, trainers and jumper or jacket (weather dependent)

 

SECONDARY
· Plain or embroidered (with school badge) black sweatshirt, jumper, hoodie or cardigan
· JGC sports hoodie (with school badge)
· Black trousers/skirt/shorts (not sportswear)
· White shirt with school tie

· Dark footwear, preferably school shoes

· Indoor PE: t-shirt (no vests/crop tops, no alcohol/tobacco advertising), shorts/leggings/tracksuit trousers, clean trainers

· Outdoor PE: as above, along with jumper or jacket (weather dependent). Hockey pitch footwear: clean trainers or astro trainers with small dimples. Rugby/football pitch footwear: studded boots only. Athletics track footwear: clean trainers or spikes

 

NURSERY
There is no uniform for nursery but, following parental requests, a red embroidered sweatshirt can be purchased.
Ties can be purchased for £7.00 (through Parentpay) and collected from reception.

If you wish to purchase items embroidered with the school badge you can do so from                                                                      Middlemiss Embroidery: www.middlemissembroidery.co.uk
In addition to our Pre💗loved recycling rail in the main entrance, we have a small stock of new uniform items. We understand that keeping growing children in uniform can be challenging, so please get in touch if we can help. 

The option of wearing plain black or school hoodies in S1-6 was introduced this session in response to pupil feedback. The younger members of our Pupil Council are now exploring the idea of introducing the option of school branded hoodies for primary children from August 2025. More information to follow from them!
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Developing the Young Workforce

Applications open today for full-time courses starting in August at Borders College. Pastoral staff are supporting young people who wish to apply for a full-time place next session.

For more details go to www.borderscollege.ac.uk
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Discover Your Future: ' :
Join us for our Open Day 2025!

Wednesday, 29th January 2025 1.30 pm - 6.00 pm

e Apprenticeships ® Skills Development Scotland
© Course Advice and Information © Developing the Young Workforce
e Funding and Transport e Campus Tours
e Interactive Demonstrations © Refreshments
© Students’ Association Activities ® Support
Borders College, Borders College,
Scottish Borders Campus, Newtown St Boswells,
Nether Road, Galashiels, Scottish Borders,
TD13HE TD6 OPL

REGISTER ONLINE:
www.borderscollege.ac.uk/openday

Email: marketing@borderscollege.ac.uk

REGISTER

Borders Colege - Charty Number SC021180





Senior pupils remaining at JGC will also have the opportunity to engage in part-time college opportunities. More details will be shared in due course.

Rotary Young Artist Competition 2025
Something to keep children and young people busy over the next month!
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Junior P4-P7
Intermediate S1- S3
Senior S4 - S6

Produce apiece of 2D artwork O

the above theme.
Acceptable media:
Pencil, ink, watercolour, acrylic paint, oil
pastel, chalk pastel if fixed.

Hand your work to either Mrs
Gilfillan in Art & Design, or to the
box at reception by Wednesday




The standard of entries from JGC last year was superb.
